
I'm writing to express my objection to the building of a crematorium on the Firs Farm 
wetlands.

The wetlands have been an absolute life saver for me during the pandemic - it has been so 
important to have access to green space for both my physical and mental health. I see so 
many people of all ages enjoying the beauty of the area and using it for various activities at 
all times of day. 

It's heartbreaking to think of that no longer being available to us, not to mention the impact 
on wildlife that have been attracted to the area. And i'm sure the council has ploughed a lot 
of money into it to make it as beautiful as it is, so it seems a total waste of money into the 
bargain.

The pandemic has changed my working patterns and that of many others I'm sure. I will be 
going back to the office in October, but only for 2 days per week, so I'll be continuing to 
use the wetlands on my 3 days of working from home - if I can...

Please don't take it away from us.

I'd be grateful for any information on ways to make more formal objections
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